
----- Original Message -----  
From: Donita  
To: karen.bullman@rcgov.org  
Sent: Saturday, April 18, 2009 7:12 AM 
Subject: Use on Review "300 block Meade St." 
  
Ms. Bullman,  
  
Thank you for helping me the other day when I called and requested information concerning the 
request to change this to commercial property.  
I have great concerns about this and hope that the city will not allow it. I live at 2306 5th Street in 
a home my parent purchased back in 1970. At that time this was a great residential neighborhood 
and now it's to the point where there are not many children or families that can enjoy the outdoors 
on this street due to all the traffic and noise.  
I believe that changing this property to anything else would bring more traffic and noise which we 
do not need or want in this area. The city has already made some bad decisions and allowed too 
much expansion in the area. It's difficult to enjoy a summer day with the windows open due to all 
the traffic on fifth street such as the loud motorcycles, thumping stereos in the cars, sirens, and 
helicopters. This has also lowered the value of most properties in this area and any more 
commercial property will bring it down lower, something we can't afford to happen, especially in 
the recent economy. I believe this is becoming another Mt. Rushmore Road without any 
forethought put into the zoning. Either keep it all residential or all commercial, it doesn't work both 
ways.  
  
Respectfully, 
  
Donita Unley 
2306 5th Street 
Rapid City, SD  57701 
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